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Summer Concert 
 

The School summer concert this term will take place on Thursday 4th June at 7pm.All the children 
from Forms 3 to 6 will be taking part. More  
details to follow! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

French Trip 
 

Forms 5 & 6 have enjoyed a fabulous trip to France this week.  During the week they have 
enjoyed visits to a goat farm, a chocolaterie, a marine centre, the local market and a bou-
langerie, where they made their own pain au chocolat! They also spent a little time at the 
beach where they enjoyed a sandcastle competition. 
The weather has been super and there have been many opportunities for the children to 
practice their French speaking skills!  
Many thanks to Mme Ward, Mrs Hughes and Mrs Wragg for accompanying the children on 
this wonderful trip. 
  



What’s On Week  
Commencing 
18.05.2015 

 

Monday 18th  
 

F1 & 2 Trip 

12.35pm Chess Club 

12.35pm Violin Group 

3.30pm-4.15pm F1 & 2 Sports Club 

4.00pm-5.00pm F3-6 Orchestra  
  

Tuesday 19th  
 

8.20am ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 

2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 

3.30-4.15pm Reception, F1 & F2  
                     Library Club 

No F5 & F6 Sports Club (IAPS  
Athletics) 
  

Wednesday  20th  
 

EYFS Trip 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 

2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 

3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 

3.30pm U10 & U11  
Rounders v Withington (Away) 
 
Thursday 21st  
 

12.35pm  School Council 
12.35pm KS2 Sports Practice 

2.30-3.00pm EYFS Sport 
3.30-4.15pm Reception & F1 Cricket 
4.00-5.00pm F3-4 Sports Club  
4.00-5.00pm F5 Maths Club  
4.00-5.00pm  F6Art Club  
 
Friday 22nd  
 

10.35am  Library Club F3-6 

12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to Imogen in F3 who  

celebrated her birthday this week: 
 

 

Merits & Courtesies 
 
 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to  Noor, Scarlett, Sophia and Zara in F1 who 

have all achieved their silver courtesy awards this week. 
 
 
 

  

Stars of the Week 

 

Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  
effort and hard work! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: Please ensure you apply long lasting sun 

cream to your child before they come to school each day, 

even on dull days and ensure that they have their sun hat 

in school. Thank you. 


